Chris O'Brien

From: Thomas Warcup, DO, MHA <twarcup@ripcpc.com>

Sent: Tuesday, May 6, 2025 2:55 PM

To: House Finance Committee; Rep. Abney, Marvin L; Rep. Spears, Tina L.
Subject: | Oppose H6256 — Don't Tax Boats!

Dear Rep Abney, Chair, House Finance Committee

As a Rhode Island boater, | strongly oppose H6256.

Reinstating a tax on boats will drive both boaters and marine-related businesses out of state, threaten local
jobs and negatively impact our economy.

Please vote NO on H6256. Don't sink Rhode Island’s marine industry.

Sincerely,

Thomas Warcup, DO, MHA

Chief Medical Officer RHODE ISLAND
RI Primary Care Physicians Corp
Associate Clinical Professor of Family Medicine PRIMARY CARE

The Warren Alpert Medical School of Brown University
Office: (401) 654-4000
Fax: {401) 654-4001
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